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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2016 11:48 AM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Orr Block

 
 
From: Weiru [mailto:weiru17@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2016 11:32 AM 
To: Setti D. Warren; David A. Olson 
Subject: Orr Block 
 
Dear Mr. Mayor, 
 
I am all for the Orr Block development. Washington looks like crap. Newton needs a 
modern commercial street that can serve its residents. 
 
Thanks 
 
Weiru Shao 
107 Rowe St. 
Auburndale, MA 

179-16

nkhan
Rectangle




